
Please remember to pray for ……… 

Tom, Ritah and Keza MacGregor in Rwanda. 

Heather Pritchard in Mozambique. 
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July 

Sunday 24th     Hythe United Reformed Church invite us to join them for 
        Taize style reflective worship. 7.30 p.m. at their church  
                   in East Street, Hythe. 

In September we will be holding a 3 week 
“Baptism Basics” study. If you would like to 
be baptised, or would like to know more 
about what it means before making a        
decision, please speak to a leader. 

We have provisionally booked 6th November 
for a baptismal service using Life Church. 

August 

September 

There will be no regular week night meetings in August. 

Inclusions for next week’s news-sheet should be passed to the church office —                     
by  6.00 p.m. each Wednesday  

 

Roof Bag, free to a good home…if you are       
interested please contact Phil or Hannah Haines 
on 01303 489549. 

Our vision is… To demonstrate God's Kingdom in community - at home and away. 

PRAYER 
 

If you would like someone to pray with 
you, please speak to today’s host or 

one of the leadership team. 

 

 Sunday 17th July 2016 
 

OFFERING 

An offering will be taken as part of our 
worship.  If you would like to Gift Aid 
your gift, envelopes are available at 

the back of the hall.  

A warm welcome to any visitors 
here today. Please stay for      

refreshments after the meeting so 
we can get to know you. 

 

 
A Welcome leaflet is available on 
the table at the back of the hall. 

  

     

This morning 9.55 a.m.     Room MA3 Pent Valley 

Monday 1.45 p.m.                 65 St Leonards Road , 
Hythe 

Tuesday 9.30 a.m.   45 Turnpike Hill, Hythe 

Thursday 7.00 a.m.    49 Orchard Valley, Hythe 

Everyone is welcome to join any of these times 

 

During this morning’s meeting we shall 
be having an extended time of worship 

and there will also be opportunity to 
share testimonies.   

What will you share? 

http://sphinxmystery.com/diary_dates.html


Next Sunday (24th) we will be ‘showcasing’ Impact Groups. The leadership’s vision is that 
these groups will complement our Connect groups. 

Impact Groups are linked into Ephesians 3:18 as we desire to: 

go deeper with God and one another (Bible studies, character building courses etc.); 

go wider (encouraging us to reach out to those who don’t yet know the good news of  

Jesus Christ – film nights, craft groups etc.); 

go higher (meeting with others to worship, pray and listen to God – making that space  

in our lives to hear from him).  

The Impact Groups will start in September - come ready to hear more next week. 

Barney is also looking for support in the youth work. In particular The Mill 
(youth club) which meets on a Friday night between 6.30 - 8.30 p.m.  
Please let Barney know if you are willing to help from time to time. 

Your support in this area is much appreciated.  

Many thanks 

Barney Ridgwell SKCC Youth & Children’s Worker 07585 662169 

We have a great bunch of people who serve  regularly in our children and 
youth ministry at SKCC.  

However, Barney has one or two gaps that need filling on his rota for    
September. If you would be willing to help out with the children’s work 
once a month on a Sunday morning, please could you let Barney know.  

 

SKCC established the Integrate Refugee Project in November 2015 as a response to 
our perception of the ever-increasing need for a community response to the plight of 
young unaccompanied minors fleeing from war and oppression in their own        
countries. 

 

English is taught on Thursday afternoons with as many as 25 students followed by a 
youth club event where numbers increase to 30-40. (June 2016) 

Please continue to pray for all those involved with this project and for the many youth 
who are being reached each week. 

 

In addition, the Salvation Army in Hythe and SKCC work together from time to time 
to provide ‘fun activities’ for refugee minors. This week Barney & Gary were involved 
with a bowling trip (funded by the churches in Hythe).  

 

Hilary Nabarro (Hythe URC Minister) warmly invites us to join with the churches in 
Hythe each Monday at the URC at 8.00 p.m. to pray for the refugee situation. 

She also has shared the following link which you might find interesting  

http://www.jointpublicissues.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/Made-for-goodness-A-faithful
-response-to-the-refugee-crisis.pdf 

 

There is also a TV programme currently being shown on BBC2 and available on        
Iplayer, Exodus: Our Journey to Europe. 

http://www.jointpublicissues.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/Made-for-goodness-A-faithful-response-to-the-refugee-crisis.pdf
http://www.jointpublicissues.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/Made-for-goodness-A-faithful-response-to-the-refugee-crisis.pdf

